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Chan, Julie

From: Men's Shed Granville <granvillemensshed@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, 12 February 2020 1:49 PM
To: DGR Inbox
Subject: New Deductible Recipient (DGR) Category for Men's Sheds and Women's Sheds

I am writing on behalf of Granville Mens Shed (and its Management Committee) to state our strong support 
for this initiative. 
 
We have been operating since 2008 and achieved ACNC charity status several years ago. 
 
The government is to be applauded for taking on this broadening of DRG policy so that it can include the 
range and diversity of sheds.  
 
We look forward to the implementation in July 20202 
 
 
 
Willem Tibben 
Secretary 
Granville Mens Shed 
0404 210 438 
 
 


